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Upcoming Promotions
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Spring
School Section
Featuring 

students involved 
in sports, vocal, 

band, drama, 
honor society 
and journalism

For more information contact: Tim Burr at

Boom
Section

This section  is 
packed full of  

information on oil 
leasing and land 
price in the area

Tornado 
Safety

This page Features 
emergency 

preparation in case 
of severe weather

Hometown Heros

For more details, contact Tim Burr at 
the Saint Francis Herald 

at 785-332-3162

Submit the name 
of someone you think 

should be featured 
as a “Hometown 
Hero” and why.

Starting in June, The Herald will begin 
a “Hometown Hero” regular feature. 

Advertiser are needed to sponsor 
what will be a best read series

Coming

Main Street trees planted
It looked like spring on St. Francis’ Main Street 

last week as Troy Porter and his crew put in 10 
burr oak trees. The trees replaced those that 
were either dead or dying, which were taken out 
last year.

The trees are approximately 10- to 12-feet tall 
and will begin to provide nice shade.

In the future, there will be more trees taken 
out and replaced.

Website for St. Francis
alumni is up and online

A website has been dedicated 
to the St. Francis High School 
alumni and faculty and is now 
online.

Sponsored by the St. Francis 
Community Foundation, the 
website is www.stfrancisalmuni.
org.

Alumni and faculty are invited 
to visit this site. Over 100 have 
registered to date.  Registration is 
voluntary and an individual can 
decide what personal information 
he/she chooses to share online.

Each class will have a page 
dedicated to their graduation year. 
Classmates can post messages on 
a class bulletin board after they 

register online.  
The enrollment process is very 

easy. Each class will have a class 
administrator to monitor those 
that choose to register with their 
class.  

Class administrators will also 
assist classmate with questions. 
The Alumni Website Committee 
has gathered all yearbooks from 
1959 to 2011, except the years 
1974 and 19 81.  

If you have one of these years, 
said Tom Keller, one of the 
coordinators, please consider 
sharing it to be scanned.  

All these yearbooks will be 
eventually scanned and shared 

online. Some pictures from the 
earliest yearbooks have already 
been posted online. 

All classes will eventually have 
their senior pictures posted on 
their year of graduation.  Alumni 
that graduated prior to 1959 are 
asked to share class pictures by 
sharing them with the committee 
or upload their own photos.  

This website was developed 
to facilitate communication 
between classmates. Please check 
out this new website, www.
stfrancisalumni.org.

Contact Tom Keller, Jason 
Padgett or any other foundation 
board member with questions.

TROY PORTER’S CREW spent Thursday and Friday planting new trees on Main 
Street.

RAIN FORCED Jeanne Falk, area agronomist, back left, to bring samples of plants 
from the forage plot to Captain Hook’s on April 3 where the meeting was held. Also 
pictured are Keith Harmoney, K-State Forage and Range Specialist, front, and Marty 
Fear, county agent. The cooperator for the plot is Crooked Creek Angus.
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